To: MWLP - GT
Subject: Response to KMWLP Public Consultation from Barming Parish Council
Date: 17 February 2024 12:06:59

You don't often get email from barmingpc@googlemail.com. Learn why this is important
Good afternoon,

Please see below that response from Barming Parish Council for the Draft Kent Minerals
and Waste Local Plan 2024-2039 Reg.19 Public Consultation.

"Mindful that the Minerals Sites Plan and the nominated Oaken Wood site are not included in this Reg.19
draft KMWLP public consultation, Barming Parish Council does not wish to comment”

Kind regards,
Nicola

barmingpe@googlemail.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message is intended only for the addressee named above. As this
e-mail may contain confidential or privileged information, if you are not the named
addressee, or the person responsible for delivering the message to the named addressee,

please return to the sender and delete the original. The contents should not be disclosed to
any other person nor copies taken.





